
From: Marita Macrae 
Sent: 27/06/2023 3:38:45 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2022/0145 4 Delmar Pde Dee Why 

I support the objections to this development already submitted by the Stony Range Regional 
Botanic Garden. Overshadowing in winter will affect the vegetation on the northern side of the 
reserve and affect the ambience and usability of the picnic area. 
The building's 8 storey presence will loom over that side of the reserve impacting its well 
deserved heritage value and character. 
Please refuse or insist on modifications in this development application. 
Marita Macrae 
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